
When & Where

Target Audience

Agenda

Contact IDOE’s School Safety Specialist Ryan Stewart with questions. 

Vigo County Schools and the Indiana School Safety Specialist Academy (ISSSA) will
provide free two part regional training. Part 1 will focus on threats and how schools
can manage them efficiently. Part 2 will outline how schools can implement the
BTAM discussed on 11/19 in their corporations.  Professional Growth Plan (PGP)
points, Continuing Education Units (CEUs), and law enforcement hours will be
available. 

Wednesday, November 20, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. ET.

Vigo County Schools Administration Building
501 W. Olive Street
West Terre Haute, IN 47885

School administrators, school staff, resource officers, and law
enforcement are invited to attend.

Registration begins at 8 a.m. ET.
Training will occur from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. ET, with a one-
hour break for lunch. Please note that lunch will not be
provided.

REGISTER FOR
THIS TRAINING

HERE!
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